
Can you please send your Prayer Requests to PAUL INGLIS.   Contact     details for 
Paul are –0414 672 222 or  psinglis@westnet.com.au 

 

          

            @ dayborouniting 

Website address is  www.dayborouca.com.au  

Can you help with promoting our    
Christmas Services? There is a small flyer 
included with today’s newsletter. These are 
available for distribution advertising our 
Dayboro Christmas Eve and Christmas Day 
services. We would like everyone to take a 
small number and make sure they are    
distributed around our community. The   
flyers also tell everyone what we have to 
offer as a church. See Paul. 

 

DATE CLAIMER:   
 
17th Dec 2016 
Combined Churches take Christmas Carols to the Streets of  Dayboro. 
5.30pm start at Dayboro Catholic Church finishing at Dayboro 
Uniting Church for a FREE Sausage Sizzle.  All welcome. 

 
 
Church Cleaning roster:  

NOV - Week 4 Lois & Don Gemmell 

DEC—Week 1 Maria Hansen Week 2 Liz Ogston Week 3 Mike 
Huggett 

 

Is there something you would like to see in the newsletter. Please let Maria know by 
Thursdays 

Happy 115 years 
Dayboro Uniting Church 

Welcome to Worship 
20th November 2016 

36 days till Christmas Day 

 
We are a warm & welcoming church who 

LOVE Jesus, LOVE each other and 
LOVE Dayboro District 

 
Dayboro Uniting Church 

8.30am 
PULSE-Dayboro Uniting Church 

5pm 
Mt Mee Community Church 

4pm 
 

 
 



Dayboro Combined Churches Christmas Hampers 2016 
Only three weeks until we pack and distribute our hampers on Monday 
12th December. On your next shopping trip please consider picking up  
items for our Christmas Hampers. These can be left at the Uniting 
Church (under the Christmas tree). Donations of money can be 
passed on to Paul Inglis, or Ann Turner.  This is clearly a project that, 

over the years, has touched our community and identified the way in which the Dayboro Churches 
seek to respond to the commandment to love one another. Your gift will help us to address the 
growing need in our community and help to make Christmas a time of happiness for many who 
would be finding it a difficult or lonely time. Enquiries: 3425 3220 or 0414 672 222 or 
psinglis@westnet.com.au. Several people have indicated they can help with packing and de-
livery, but we need several more to lighten the load of each person. This is a great morning 
of fellowship. 

 
A big thank you to Carmel Bond who will share something from 
our history when we cut the cake. There is another small          
unveiling ceremony and then we can enjoy the food and drinks. 
Please move expeditiously from the chapel to the hall so we can 
get  underway. 

MINISTRY AT DAYBORO UNITING CHURCH  

 

 

 

 

 

Communion preparation & serving for November: Liz and Ian Ogston 

Lectionary readings for 20th November 2016: 

Jeremiah 23:1-6   Luke 1:68-79   Colossians 1:11-20   Luke 23:33-43 

Lectionary readings for 27th November 2016: 

Isaiah 2: 1-5     Psalms: 122   Romans 13: 11-14   Matthew24: 36-44 
 

PLEASE SEE BACK PAGE FOR OUR CHRISTMAS SERVICE DETAILS   

DATE MESSAGE Lectionary Reading Intercessions 

20th Nov Danny Nugent Brian Crane Ann Turner 

27th Nov Danny Nugent Bev Oelrichs Chris Marr 

4th Dec TBC Ann Turner Carolyn Nugent 

11th Dec TBC Liz Ogston Bill Turner 

18th Dec Danny Nugent Jeanette Gregory Robyn Inglis 

  
Dayboro Uniting Church 
 
Tuesday 9.30am  mainly music   
       
Tuesday 7.30pm  Bible Study   
  
Thursday 1pm   Card Sharps 
 
Thursday 7pm   Band Practice See Ian 
 
Friday 10am   Conversation Club @ Jack’s Place    
 
Sunday 5pm   PULSE 
 
mainly music   Paul Inglis 3425 3220     
    psinglis@westnet.com.au 
Card Sharps   Norma Butler  3425 1343 
Casa Segura Card Group allan.kilby@gmail.com                                      
Bible Study   dannynugent7@bigpond.com 
Conversation Club  dayboroconversationclub@gmail.com 
   
Chair Church Council  Don Gemmell 
    dgemmell@bigpond.net.au 
    0407 321 770 
 
Treasurer   Jenny Brown 0400 720 298—new contact number 
Council Secretary  Ann Turner  0410 328 701 
Sunday Space   Lorraine Perry 
    0410 525 267  
   
Pastoral Care enquires  Pastor Danny Nugent 
    dannynugent7@bigpond.com 
    0438 542 703 
 
Church enquiries  Please refer all enquiries to the Church Secretary through the  
    gmail account below (new email goes directly to the Church  
    Secretary) or Phone 0410 328 701 
 
    Email address for Dayboro Uniting Church: 
    dayborounitingchurch@gmail.com  
CASSEROLES: We are in need of casseroles for a family in Dayboro.  If you can 
make one and leave it in the Freezer that would be great.  Please remember to put 
this information on the top: Date made, all ingredients and name of casserole. If you 
need a key for the Church, please contact either Dan, Ann, Don or Maria.  Thank you 
for your help. Can you please let me know who is cooking what. so we don’t end up 
with to many of the same. Maria 0438897279 or m_m_m_2@hotmail.com 


